Jeffrey C. Barske

From:
Sent:

Cc:
Subject:

Good Afternoon;

Sheila R. Taurianen <taurianens@ewib.org>

Tuesday, April 15, 2014 2:21 PM

CT Secretary of State's Office; Ashford Town Clerk's Office; Betsy Moukawsher; Bozrah
Town Clerk's Office; Brooklyn Town Clerk; Canterbury Town Clerk's Office; Chaplin Town
Clerk; Colchester Town Clerk's Office; Columbia Town Clerk's Office; Coventry Town

- Clerk; East Lyme Town Clerk; Eastford Town Clerk; Franklin Town Clerk's Office; Griswold
Town Clerk's Office; Groton Town Clerk's Office ; Hampton Town Clerk; Killingly Asst

Town Clerk's Office; Killingly Town Clerk; Lebanon Town Clerk; Ledyard Town Clerk;
Lisbon Town Clerk's Office; Lyme Town Clerk's Office; Mansfield Town Clerk's Office;
Montville Town Clerk's Office; New London City Clerk; North Stonington Town Clerk's
Office; Norwich City Clerk; Norwich City Clerk's Office; Old Lyme Town Clerk's Office;

- Plainfield Town Clerk's Office; Pomfret Town Clerk's Office; Preston Town Clerk's Office;

Putnam Town Clerk’s Office; Salem Town Clerk's Office; Scotland Town Clerk's Office;
Sprague Town Clerk's Office; Sterling Town Clerk's Office; Stonington Town Clerk's
Office; Thompson Town Clerk's Office; townscotlandtc@yahoo.com; Union Town Clerk's
Office; Voluntown Town Clerk’s Office; Waterford Town Clerk's Office; Willington Town
Clerk's Office; Windham Town Clerk's Office; Woodstock Town Clerk's Office

Matt Hart

New June 2014 EWIB CEO Council (Special) Meeting Date

The Eastern CT Workforce Investment Board Chief Elected Officials Oversight Council (EWIB
CEO Council) is rescheduling its (regularly scheduled) June 12, 2014 meeting. The rescheduled (now

Special) meeting will now be held on Thursday, June 5, 2014 at 8:30 a.m. at the EWIB's
administrative offices located at 108 New Park Avenue, Franklin, CT 06254.

The meeting’s agenda & minutes from the last meeting will be sent prior to the meeting
date. In the meantime, should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me either by e-mail
(taurianens@ewib.org) or by phone (860-859-4100 x14).

Sincerely,

Steila R, Taurianen

Executive Assistant

Eastern CT Workforce Investment Board, Inc.

108 New Park Avenue

Franklin, CT 06254

Ph: (860) 859-4100 x14

Fax: (860) 859-4111

E-Mail: taurianens@ewib.org

Website; www.ewib.org



